
AIRBNB LOBBIES AGAINST STRICT SHORT-
TERM RENTAL REGULATIONS IN NYC

Airbnb is stepping up efforts to challenge New York City's strict
short-term rental regulations. The rules, considered some of the
strictest in the U.S., drastically limit what Airbnb hosts can do and
could significantly impact the company's business.

As of September 2023, New York City has implemented new regulations to restrict the use of
apartments for short-term rentals. Landlords are now required to register with the city, and
short-term rentals of fewer than 30 days are only permitted if the host is present at the
property during the rental period. These measures are designed to increase housing availability
for long-term renters and address the rising rental prices, partly driven by platforms like Airbnb.

Airbnb now argues that specific regulations disadvantage hosts and travelers. Many hosts rely on
income from short-term rentals to cover their living costs in expensive urban areas. At the same
time, these laws limit the options available to tourists, who often prefer more affordable and unique
accommodations.

Airbnb is attempting to build political pressure through a significant lobbying campaign
and gain support from lawmakers, restaurateurs, and the general public. The company
claims that short-term rentals boost the local economy by providing visitors access to neighborhoods
outside typical tourist hotspots.

However, critics of Airbnb welcome the stricter regulations. They argue that the platform
contributes to the housing shortage in cities like New York and destabilizes neighborhoods due to
the growing number of tourists. Additionally, the hotel industry is feeling increasing pressure from
the rise of short-term rental platforms.
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